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Oklahoma Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators

March 12, 2007

Dr. Richard Rafes

President

East Central University

1100 East 14th Street

Ada, Oklahoma 74820

Dear Dr. Rafes:

The Oklahoma Association of Student Financial Aid Administrators will hold their Spring 2007 Conference at the Renaissance Hotel in Tulsa on April 11, 12, and 13, 2007.  We are inviting the presidents and superintendents of the institutions we serve to be our guests at a luncheon on Thursday, April 12, from 12:00 noon until 2:15 p.m.

Following the luncheon, we are having a live history presentation to celebrate Oklahoma’s 100th Birthday, which should begin around 1:00 p.m.  We would consider it an honor for you to join us for this celebratory event.

If you, or a designee, are unable to attend the Thursday luncheon, you are welcome to join us for lunch on Wednesday, April 11.   Dr. Glen Johnson, Chancellor of the Oklahoma State System of Higher Education will be our keynote speaker.

We hope to see you at noon on April 12, 2007.

Sincerely,

Marcia Carter

Conference Chair
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